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This spring, we will be electing representatives to serve on our GO Team.  The GO Team is a crucial aspect to the success of our school.  This diverse team, representing all aspects of our school community (parents, teachers, and community members), develops our strategic plan, approves our budget, and requests flexibilities, and more.  Our GO Team is able to address the unique needs of our students.
We have 2 parent/guardian positions and 2 non-supervisory instructional positions open.  Interested in serving?  Find more information about what it means to serve on a GO Team, declare your candidacy, and material on the charter system at 
www.apsstrongschools.com


For your school’s Social Media:
(Remember to use the pictures!)
GO Team candidate declarations are now OPEN!  Ready to help all students in our school?  Declare your intent to run for an open parent/guardian or educator seat at apsstrongschools.com. #strongschools

